
 

 

April 29, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Dixie Fire Collaborative [Re]Build project in the Fiscal Year 2023 

Transportation, and Housing and Urban Development appropriations bill.  

 

The project sponsor for this project is the North Valley Community Foundation, located at 1811 

Concord Avenue, Suite 220, Chico, CA 95928. The project itself will take place in the town of 

Greenville, CA 95947.  

 

This project is a valuable use of taxpayer funds as it will begin a two phase strategy involving 

community members from Greenville, Canyon Dam, and Indian Falls, government agencies, and 

local organizations to assess community strengths and weaknesses pre-fire, and determine how to 

make the community better in order to best meet the livability, safety, and economic development 

needs for all while becoming more resilient to future natural disasters. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Doug LaMalfa 

Member of Congress  


